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CHANGING FACES AT THE COMMUNITY 

OFFICE

At the end of the month, the Parish Council will be saying farewell to two 

staff – Cathy Tibbles our Parish Manager since 2017 and to Chloe Mabey 

who was our first Administrative Assistant since the Community Office 

opened in 2016.   Working together for many years, Cathy and Chloe were 

the faces you would always see if you perhaps called into the Community 

Office to find out about the parish council, to book Park Hall or to ask for 

help or information on a myriad of topics.  Cathy attended all the council 

meetings and provided professional advice as the council took on greater 

responsibility for land and buildings previously owned by the District 

Council.   

Cathy said “I shall really miss working in Whitwick 

because it is a special community.  When I began, I felt 

my role was to help make Whitwick a better place to be 

for the people who live and work here.  I hope I tried hard 

enough for you – the council now has better playgrounds, 

vehicle activated signs, clean open spaces and Whitwick 

has been put on the ‘council’ map for the right reasons.  

I’m looking forward to travelling a little in my retirement and spending 

some time relaxing.  I wish Chloe all the best in her future too – not quite 

relaxing as she is the proud mother of her second son born last year.”    

Tracey McLean will be taking over for six months as the Acting Parish 

Manager.  Cathy and Chloe wish Tracey every success in this exciting role 

as the council enters a new four year term after the elections being held on 

4th May.   
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